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WEST HARRIS COUNTY REGIONAL WATER AUTHORITY

November 16, 2022

TO: Utility Districts; the Cities of Houston and Katy, Texas; Non-District/Non-
City Well Owners within the West Harris County Regional Water
Authority

FROM: West Harris County Regional Water Authority

RE: Notice of Withdrawal of Stage 1 Drought Conditions

            Please be advised that effective November 15, 2022, the West Harris County
Regional Water Authority (the “Authority”) withdrew implementation of Stage 1 of its
Drought Contingency Plan.  Stage 1 drought conditions have been lifted.

We  thank  you  for  your  cooperation  during  this  time  in  helping  us  to  conserve
water.  A copy of the Authority’s Drought Contingency Plan is included on the
Authority’s website: www.whcrwa.com.

http://www.whcrwa.com.

